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President’s Corner: 

 

 

It is hard to believe that we have made it through our whole TRY 

schedule after our return from COVID. It has been wonderful to see 

everybody. We are still hoping to get other past members back to 

participating in our activities. Speaking of activities, we ended the 

schedule with some fun times.  The Prom was a ton of fun with lots 

of dancing, good food, and great friends. The Spring Festival was 

another great event.  Read more about how the day went in the 

article. In June, there was a very special activity that was planned 

prior to COVID to celebrate TRY’s 50th anniversary.  That was quite 

the milestone for a small local non-profit to have accomplished.  We 

spent the afternoon on the Gateway Clipper with lunch, music, and 

a whole lot of fun. Camp will be happening this year. We all look 

forward to it as Nicole has planned some great entertainment for 

us. Then, the day at Fun Fore All finishes out the summer activities. 

A great year had by all!!! 

Lastly, we would like to mention that the TRY golf outing will be held 

on August 26th. This is a fund raiser for the organization, and not a 

scheduled activity.  If you know of a foursome that would like to 

play, or if you have or have means to items to be used in our silent 

auction, please contact us at tryspecialneeds@gmail.com 

     

  Patti and Debbie, Co-Presidents 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS: 

 

TRY Camp            

July 24-28, 2023 

10:00AM-2:00PM 

 

Fun For All               

August 18, 2023 

12PM-2:30PM 

 

Golf Outing 

August 26, 2023 

1PM 

 

mailto:tryspecialneeds@gmail.com


Athletics Day:            
TRY Athletics Day first time Corn Hole tournament was a great success. 
The athletes and volunteers had a great time. We also had a Bocce court for the athletes who 
were not in competing on the Corn Hole courts. 
We had a great turnout of athletes and volunteers who participated in this event, we are 
looking forward to having more athletes participate next year. 
The popular game, Matt Ball will be back for next year’s TRY Athletics Day. 
Have a great summer. 
 

Spring Prom!                                                      
The Prom was on April 14th.  Everyone looked beautiful!  The night was full of fun with dancing and taking pictures at the photo 
booth.  It was great to see everyone enjoying the festive night.  Everyone went home with a special gift bag and cookies! 

 

Spring Festival:                                           

The Spring Festival took place on a cold, rainy Sunday, April 30th.  The rain stopped just in time for the activities to begin!  Everyone 

participated in the activities that included: bowling; hockey shoot; egg relay race; ladder bean bag toss; basket toss; cup knock 

down.  Participants then played many rounds of BINGO where lots of prizes were given for the many winners.  Everyone also went 

home with a treat bag. Thank you for all that helped make the event a success! 

Gateway Clipper:                                               

A great time was had by all on the Gateway Clipper. A big thank you to all who came out and helped TRY celebrate 50 plus plus 
years. Robin the balloon person did a great job making everyone happy, and Big Ed the D.J had the whole ship rocking. Pittsburgh 
is really a beautiful city. 

 

 

T.R.Y. Camp:                             

The 2023 TRY Camp week will be from July 24th-July 28th at Pine Community Park in Wexford.  We are all excited to get back into 

the swing of our annual summer camp! We have a ton of fun planned this year including: Crafts, Fishing, a Petting Zoo, Animal 

Shows, Dance Parties, Games, and more.  Please keep a look out for 2023 camp forms.  Please make sure the forms are returned  

by June 23rd. We look forward to seeing everyone and having another great year together! 😊 

Fun Fore All Night:                            

Come join us for an entertaining afternoon at Fun Fore All in Cranberry.  Enjoy games, rides, mini-golf and pizza. 

Friday, August 18th from 12PM until 2:30PM.  This is a free event for TRY members.  It is not a drop off event.  Registration form 

should be sent to Jimmy Rekowski by August 1st 

 

T.R.Y. Annual Golf Outing:        

  

August 26 - 1:00 Shotgun 

Suncrest Golf Course 

There are so many ways you can help; sign up to golf, find other golfers, buy a hole sponsor sign. Let’s make TRY’s biggest 

fundraiser another record breaking event. 

 

https://diarydiehard.com/2020/07/welcome-to-summer-camp/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/

